
2019 

PARENT MEETING 
for parents of all INCOMING 2nd & 8th graders 

Welcome to a very exciting year as a parent!  If you are the parent of a child that will be entering 
either the 2nd or 8th grade this fall, whether in the Catholic school system, public schools, or 
homeschooled, this message is for you! 
 
We will be hosting a parent meeting to discuss what to expect during this year of Confirmation 
and First Reconciliation/First Eucharist preparation and how to help your child move forward in 
their life of faith.  This meeting will be geared toward the adults and as such we ask that at least 
one parent (preferably both) attend; we welcome Confirmation sponsors, as well.  We know that 
your time is valuable and we promise not to waste it.  
 
Because we are passionate about living a Catholic life, filled with the Holy Spirit, as disciples of 
Christ, we are very excited to spend time with your family in the coming year, getting to know 
you, and growing in faith together.  You and your children are needed to be a part of the parish in 
order to build up the community of God here at St. John the Evangelist! 
 

Please plan to join us on Sunday, September 9, 2-4pm, in the St. John Parish Center.  You 

can RSVP by going on the parish website, dropping the completed information portion of this 
page in the Sunday collection basket, or emailing Angel (angel@saintjohnjackson.org).  Thank 
you! 

To REGISTER: drop this portion in the Sunday collection basket/at the office, 
complete it on the parish website, or simply email angel@saintjohnjackson.org 

 
Child’s First & Last Name: 
 
Parent(s) Name: 
 
Sacrament Preparing for: ( ) First Communion  ( ) Confirmation  
 
Parent Email: 
 
RSVP: ( ) Yes, at least one parent/sponsor will attend the meeting 

  ( ) No, we are not able to attend, but DO want our child to prepare for the 
      sacrament 


